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SOURCES OF INFORMATION 
LFC Files 
 
Responses Received From 
State Personnel Office (SPO) 
 
SUMMARY 
 
     Synopsis of Bill 
 
House Memorial 7 requests the State Personnel Office to conduct a study to determine the 
feasibility of providing a low-cost, small loan program to state employees. 
 
FISCAL IMPLICATIONS  
 
HM 7 requests SPO to conduct a survey of state employees to determine how many use small 
loans, how often employees use these loans, and the identity of the small loan providers used by 
state employees. SPO will incur some costs for conducting the survey and those costs be 
absorbed in the FY17 operating budget. 
 
SIGNIFICANT ISSUES 
 
SPO notes: 
 
The procurement of employee benefits, which is the statutory responsibility of the Risk 
Management Division (RMD) of the General Services Department, pursuant to NMSA 1978, 
§15-7-3 
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